
Submitter: Matthew Christenson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Hi, as a disabled military veteran, I can say first hand that taking away Oregon’s 

historic voting by mail would negatively impact me and others like me.  I strongly 

support Oregon’s voting by mail.  Please stand up for Oregon veterans and maintain 

our excellent voting for mail system.  Hooah, and thank you. 


